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Volunteers needed to help with Tornado Re-Leaf!

On Saturday, November 8 the Tree Bank Foundation will plant mature trees to replace the thousands lost in the storms of last year. We need your help to get those trees planted!

Volunteers will be invited to gather in Moore for a breakfast and tree-planting tutorial at 10:00 a.m. The planting sites will be at parks and schools. You can choose the site you wish to plant at this registration breakfast. After we have eaten and learned proper tree-planting techniques, we will set out to the different sites and start planting! We should be finished no later than 1:00 p.m.

There are no age restrictions, however, minors must be accompanied by an adult. All volunteers will sign a waiver before going out to plant. If you don't think you're physically capable of planting trees, we also need volunteers to help with registration.

Sign up here to help us plant trees on November 8!






		The Tornado Re-leaf program is made possible by grants from Mercury One, the UPS Foundation, the Harris Foundation and Johnson Controls. Also, many thanks to our partners Keep Oklahoma Beautiful and the Oklahoma Forestry Department! 
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